From: |

Sent: 06 September 2018 19:47
To: Planning
Subject: 2018/1604/P Leader House/Building 5

| am concerned by the extra noise both from the vents and nature and timing of their use - especially as having
residential use is radically different to offices as there will be additional problems from usage outside office hours.

I live overlooking and situated by the building and the noise will make it impossible to enjoy my terrace .

The alterations will also not be suitable for the location and solar panels will be visually unattractive

The application does not make clear any other impacts by proposed residential use; nor what 'other minor changes'
are.

This development continually asks for addtitonal changes without consulting neighbours and residents.

I understand that the vents can also cause additional smells or exhaust and effect on light and reflection from the
panels.

| strongly object to these planning proposals.

Resident



